
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Sunday, May 29, 2016 

Second Sunday after Pentecost 

8:45 AM and 11:00 AM Worship 

  

  
 

May 
  

29 8:45 am  Morning Worship 

9:45    Sunday School 

  11:00  Morning Worship  

  6:30    Grace Tones Ensemble, Sanctuary 
   

 30   Church Office Closed for Memorial Day 

6:30 pm AA Women’s Group, West Wing Rm. 1 

  8:00  AA Co-ed Group, West Wing Rm. 2 
 

  31 6:30 pm AA Women’s Group, West Wing Rm. 2 

  

June 
 

1  10:00 am Reading and Reflection Group, Parlor 
   

3 8:00 pm AA Group, West Wing Rm. 2 
 

  

  
 

      

      

  
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
We are so glad that you have joined us for worship this morning and we want you to know that you  

are always welcome. Regardless of who you are, where you come from, what you do professionally or  

in your spare time, there is always a place for you here at Greystone. 
 

You can give us a record of your visit by filling out the blue Friendship Pads as they are passed down  

the pews during the service. This will give us a chance to connect with you and help you learn more  

about Greystone. You can also ask one of the Ministers or Ushers who will direct you to information  

about our church or I invite you visit our website: www.greystonechurch.org. 
 

Worship Care is available in our preschool area for babies to five-year-olds during both the 8:45 and  

11:00 services. If you would like to place your children in Worship Care, please stop by the check-in  

desk to register and drop off your children. We also have activity bags available for children of all  

ages. They are located in the basket near the entrance to the Sanctuary. 
 

I hope you find Greystone to be a vibrant, diverse community of faith. Our members come from a  

wide-range of spiritual backgrounds and life experiences. All of them care deeply for each other and  

the world around them. At Greystone, we believe “Every Member is a Minister.” I pray your  

worship with us today leads you further down the path of God’s calling upon your life.  

Welcome to Greystone Baptist Church! 

 

 
Sean O. Allen 

 

 

 

 

    
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
  

2016 CONGREGATIONAL GIFTS AND TALENTS SURVEY - The Nominating Team would like to know 

about your knowledge base, interests, and/or ministry led feelings to serve in a variety of areas. Everyone  

18 and over, please complete the online gifts and talents survey found on the church website at:  

http://greystonechurch.org/?p=1678. The information will be used to locate families and individuals  

who are interested in particular areas. This is not a request for you to volunteer or a commitment to serve  

on any team, committee, group, or activity. Contact Lisha Stewart at lisha@nc.rr.com, with questions. 
 

GRADUATE SUNDAY - JUNE 5 - Spring 2016 high school and college graduates are asked to please connect 

with Allan Smith, Minister to Students, at allan.smith@greystonechurch.org so you can be included in  

our recognition in the 11:00 AM service next Sunday. There will also be a program for the high school  

graduates in the Fellowship Hall at 10:00 AM that all are invited to attend. 
 

SUMMER CHOIR - Through the months of June, July and August the Adult Choir will be meeting on 

Wednesday nights at their summer rehearsal time of 6:30 - 7:30 PM (starting June 8). Child care will be  

available. This is a great time to sing with the choir who will have an earlier and lighter weekly schedule 

through the summer. Contact Mike Eller if interested or just show up on Wednesday night. 
 

SENIOR ADULT SPONSORED TRIP – SATURDAY, JUNE 18, 9:30 AM - Join us as we go to the Sarah P.  

Duke Gardens in Durham and lunch in the American Tobacco Campus area. A signup sheet is in the  

hallway. For details email Louise Estes, louise0411@gmail.com. 
 

SIGN UP NOW - YOUTH MISSION TRIP TO GREENVILLE, SC. - This summer we will travel to the  

Greenville, SC area to join other groups in helping with the Nicholtown neighborhood once again for  

our mission trip. We will leave on Saturday, June 25 and return on Friday, July 1. The cost of the trip  

is $150. If you are interested in going and have not yet signed up, turn completed paperwork and  

payment into the church office. 
  

SIGN UP NOW - UNIDIVERSITY YOUTH CAMP TO KNOXVILLE, TN. - We will again participate in  

Unidiversity Youth Camp at the University of Tennessee for a week of Bible study, seminars, fellowship,  

and worship. We will leave on Monday, July 18 and return on Saturday, July 23. The cost for this year's  

camp is $350. We will spend the week together exploring the theme:  reFocus. If you are interested in  

going and have not yet signed up, turn completed paperwork and payment into the church office. 

 
  

  
 

SEAN ALLEN, Senior Minister sean.allen@greystonechurch.org 

APRIL ALSTON, Assoc. Minister of Children/Preschool april.alston@greystonechurch.org 

AMANDA ATKIN, Assoc. Minister of Faith Formation amanda.atkin@greystonechurch.org 

MIKE ELLER, Assoc. Minister of Music mike.eller@greystonechurch.org 

ALLAN SMITH, Assoc. Minister of Students allan.smith@greystonechurch.org 
 

  
 

PAM PHILLIPS, Weekday Preschool Director weekdaypreschool@greystonechurch.org  

STEVE ROSE, Interim Property Manager   properties@greystonechurch.org 

ANNETTE VARIANO, Admin. Assistant office@greystonechurch.org 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY finance@greystonechurch.org 

 
This program was printed with permission under the CCLI License No. 295340 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MUSIC FOR WORSHIP   
  10,000 REASONS (BLESS THE LORD) 
 

 

 
 

 
   
 � Please rise in body or spirit                Second Sunday after Pentecost  
   8:45 & 11:00 AM 
 

 

 
 

PRELUDE   “ALL HAIL THE POWER OF JESUS’ NAME”   arr. Page

   Lee Ann Spahr, Organ  
 

WELCOME  April Alston 
 

[11:00]  CALL TO WORSHIP “SING, O HEAVENS”   Martin 

  Adult Choir  

 

OPENING SENTENCES Psalm 96:1-4a; 9-11a April Alston 

 

� SONG 10,000 REASONS (BLESS THE LORD)      
  (Music and text printed following the order) 
 
  (Children come forward at the end of this song) 

 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE  Sean Allen 

 

WORSHIP REFLECTION “DAY BY DAY”   arr. Ahnfelt 

 Lee Ann Spahr, Organ  

 

� RESPONSE       O LORD, HEAR MY PRAYER  
  (Sung response to the prayer following) 

   

 
 

PRAYER  Amanda Atkin 
   
   

 



 

 

 

 
     

 
� HYMN NO. 293 PRAISE THE ONE WHO BREAKS THE DARKNESS  NETTLETON 

  All Stanzas 
 

� OFFERTORY PRAYER  Brian Grant 

 
CHORAL OFFERTORY “HOW CAN I KEEP FROM SINGING” arr. Angerman 
  Pam Weis, Piano  

 

� RESPONSE NO. 813     GLORY BE TO THE FATHER GREATOREX 

   
 Glory be to the Father, and to the Son, and to the Holy Ghost,  

  As it was in the beginning, is now and ever shall be, 

 World without end.  Amen, Amen. 
  

MUSICAL REFLECTION “GREAT IS THY FAITHFULNESS” arr. Kirkland 

  Sarah Wheeler, solo 

 

SCRIPTURE READING   Luke 7:1-10 Mike Eller 

 Reader:  May God add understanding to the reading of the lesson. 

 Response:  Thanks be to God. 

 

SERMON “UNEXPECTED FAITH” Sean Allen 

 

 DISCIPLINE OF SILENCE   

 Faith does not need to push the river because faith is able to trust that there is a river. The  

 river is flowing. We are in it. 

                             - RICHARD ROHR 

 

� HYMN NO. 539 MY FAITH LOOKS UP TO THEE 

 

� PASSING THE PEACE 

 Leader:  The peace of Christ be with you. 

 People:  And also with you. 

 

 
    

 
 CELEBRATING COMMUNITY  Sean Allen 

 
 � SENDING SONG NO. 589      HERE I AM, LORD   

    Here I am, Lord. Is it I, Lord?  

I have heard You calling in the night. 

I will go, Lord, if You lead me. 

I will hold Your people in my heart. 

 

 BENEDICTION  Sean Allen 

  

 POSTLUDE “ HOW FIRM A FOUNDATION ” TRADITIONAL AMERICAN MELODY  

  Lee Ann Spahr, Organ 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  
           

 

 

  

 

 
 

  

 WORSHIP LEADERS TODAY 
  

 BRIAN GRANT (919-841-5485, rbgrant@gmail.com) is serving as Deacon of the Week this morning. Brian  

 is married to Lilian. They joined in January of 2005 and are members of the Insights class. In addition to  

 being a deacon, Brian serves on the Ordinances Team. 
 

 SARAH WHEELER joined in February of this year and sings in the Adult Choir. 

 
     
 

 


